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NGF's Annual Congress 1997
The congress was held in Mo i Rana 9 August 1997. Changes in the board are as follows: Merete Troli replaces Franz E. 
Henriksen as member of the board, and Bjørn Laukslett replaces Bjørn Egil Johansen in the election committee. Apart 
from this, it may be noted that a new registration form for cavers has been made. Ethical rules for UIS were discussed 
at the congress.
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